
SERVICE BULLETIN

SB-570 2/97

Original Issue Date: 2/97
Model: 20-300 kW

Market: Industrial
Subject: Voltage Regulator A-226709 for Reducing Light Flicker

The new voltage regulator A-226709 is available to reduce
some types of nonlinear load abnormalities which cause
light flicker. The voltage regulator circuitry improves noise
filtering and stabilization. Using the new voltage regulator
may reduce or eliminate some harmonic distortion
problems.

Harmonic distortion is a load-induced occurrence and is
not considered a warrantable generator set problem. The
Generator Warranty Department will not accept warranty
claims using the new voltage regulator to solve harmonic
distortion problems.

Contact the Generator Service Department before
purchasing the new voltage regulator for additional
information and recommendations.

Order the new voltage regulator A-226709 through the
Service Parts Department. The new voltage regulator is a
direct replacement for the C-255670 voltage regulator.
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